
 

 

9th June 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Manchester Day Parade Arrangements 

Further to my previous letter, we will still be taking part in the Manchester Day Parade. We are 

waiting for the organisers to provide us with the info pack for the day, which includes a risk 

assessment. Once we have this we will share it with you. Once again, we have been reassured 

by the organisers that additional security and other safeguarding measures will be put in place. 

All school groups have been advised that the easiest and best way for groups to meet on the 

day is for parents/carers to drop off at an arranged meeting point. Following this advice, please 

could you drop your child off at Deansgate Castlefield Metrolink stop.  

We are planning to meet at some point between 10:30am and 11:00am- we will let you know 

the final meeting point at some point next week. Children will need to be collected promptly at 

the end of the parade. Please therefore meet us at Urbis to collect your child at 1:45pm. 

The children will need to wear all black on the day, and bring their lunch in a disposable bag. 

No belongings are to be carried during the parade. The Oswald Road staff that are taking part 

in the parade with the children are; Midge Murray; Donna Wealleans; Kat Rowe; Paul Salisbury; 

and Rachel Cohen-Jackson. 

I hope you are all looking forward to it as much as we are! 

 

Kind Regards, 

Imogen Murray and Donna Wealleans 

Music & Performance Lead and Assistant Headteacher 


